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Upcoming Events 

JUNE DATES: 

6/3 - 6th Grade Spring Concert @ Conard - 6:00 pm 

6/3 - 7th Grade Spring Concert @ Conard - 8:00 pm 

6/5 - Sedgwick Art Show - 4:30 pm 

6/5 - 8th Grade  Spring Concert @ SMS - 7:00 pm 

6/6 - 8th Grade - Lake Compounce 

6/7 - 7th Grade  - Village Trip 

6/11 - 8th Grade - High Meadows 

6/12 - 8th Grade  - Promotion @ Conard - 5:30 pm 

6/14 - Last Day of School - 1:30 Dismissal 

 

 

  

ESOL student of the month  

S. Sanon - Team Harvard 













 
 
 
 

News from the Nurses 

END OF THE YEAR REMINDERS 
 

GRADE 8 PARENTS 
If you have a child who will be entering the 9th grade in West Hartford Public Schools: 
All medical records will transfer with him/her, as long as they remain in the West Hartford school  
district.  If you know your child will be moving out of district or will be attending a private school: 
Please contact the health room to ensure their records are sent to the right location. 
 
MEDICATIONS 
If your child has medication in the Health Room: 
An adult must pick up the medication on, or before, the last day of school. Students are not allowed 
to transport medications to and from school. Any medications left at school after the last day will be 
disposed of according to regulations. 
 
If your child will need medication in the health room next year: 
A new Medication Authorization Form must be filled out and signed by both a parent and physician. 
These forms can be requested from our office or downloaded off the Sedgwick website under Nurse. 
 
GRADE 6 PARENTS 
All 6th grade students must have a physical exam performed after July 1, 2017 and up to date 
vaccinations in order to enter 7th grade. The State of CT required vaccinations for 7th grade are: 

Tetanus/diphtheria/pertussis (Tdap vaccine) 
Meningitis   (Menactra Vaccine) 
Hepatitis A (2 doses) 
Chicken Pox (Varicella vaccine #2) 
If you are unsure if your child has already met these requirements, please contact the health room 
and we can let you know. 
 
HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY SUMMER!! 
 
Lisamarie Vitelli, RN Ghada Salhab, RN 
860-570-6525 (direct line) 860-570-6501 Ext. 1223 
860-570-6540 (fax) 860-570-6540 (fax) 
lisamarie_vitelli@whps.org Melissa_wren@whps.org 
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